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Different in 2022?
As of January 1, 2022, Wyoming State Parks will comply 
with Wyoming State Statute 39-15-101 and 39-15-201 to 
charge sales tax and lodging taxes on overnight facilities.  

This includes, but is not limited to: annual camping permits, 
additional annual camping permits, cabins, yurts, tree 
houses, camp shacks, overnight camping, reservation fees, 
gift certificates and overnight rental facilities.  

Thank you for your support of Wyoming State Parks,  
Historic Sites, and Trails.
Please contact your park for more information.


